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To whom it concerns 
 
C/o SNC/Jesjo 
 
Attention: Sarah Unsworth 
 
Per e-mail: snc1@mweb.co.za  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: REFERENCE – SNC/JESJO 
 
This communication serves to confirm that Bragge & Francis Consulting Engineers have 
worked together with SNC/Jesjo on numerous housing projects dating back from 2009. 
 
In general, their management team have been a pleasure to work with, and they are 
responsive to our instructions. Their pricing is competitive and we consider their 
workmanship to be of a good standard, and thus consider them good value for money.  
Consequently, we do not hesitate to recommend them to potential clients when afforded the 
opportunity. 
 
We trust that this meets with your approval and should you have any queries, please don’t 
hesitate to contact the undersigned on 082 784 0795 or trevor@braggefrancis.co.za.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
BRAGGE & FRANCIS 

 
T. FRANCIS Pr.Eng. 
(Principal)  
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